INDIANA UNIVERSITY
Jewish Studies

GOODBODY HALL 307
BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA 47401

TEL. NO. 812—337-0453
September 3, 1980

David Roskies

Jewish Theological Seminary
3080 Broadway

New York, NY 10027

Dear David:
I hope this finds you well and that your summer has been a productive one.

We have had to change the format of several sessions in our upcoming
conference on the Holocaust, including the session in which I previously
had asked you to serve as a respondant. In the interest of time we shall
be foregoing your response, although, please be assured that there will
be ample opportunity for your participation in the discussions following
the two papers.

The conference continues to shape up very promisingly and I think we can
all look forward to three days of intensive work. I look forward to
seeing you in Bloomington. I would like to extend all good wishes for the
New Year.

Sincerely yours,

MM/,%}»/

Alvin H. Rosenfeld
Director, Jewish Studies
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